
 
 

April 28, 2014 
 

DONATIONS TO THE DISTRICT 
 
The District has received the following donations: 

 
1. Kenosha Area Business Alliance donated $4,000.00 to the LakeView Technology 

Academy Sumo Bot Team. This donation is to be used to support the students 
participating in the Sumo Bot competition.  
 

2. Mary B. Kavanagh donated $3,000.00 to the Bradford Scholarship fund. The 
funds are to be used for the Winifred Farley Memorial Scholarship.  

 
3. Gateway Technical College donated $2,500.00 to the LakeView Technology 

Academy Supermileage Vehicle Club.  
 

4. The Lutheran Community Foundation donated $1,000.00 to the Bradford 
Scholarship Fund. The funds are to be used for the Emily K. Lauer Memorial 
Scholarship.  

 
5. Elliott and Carol Engberg donated $1,000.00 to the Bradford Scholarship Fund. 

The funds are to be used for the Scott Lee Engberg Memorial Scholarship.  
 

6. Kenosha County Youth as Resources donated $500.00 to the LakeView 
Technology Academy Supermileage Club.  

 
7. Car-Min Construction donated $500.00 to the Bradford Softball team. The funds 

are to be used towards the field dugout project.  
 

8. An anonymous donation of $400.00 was given to the Reuther Music Activity 
Fund. The donation is to be used to purchase guitars.  

 
9. Musicians Assisting Advancing Musicians donated $300.00 to the Reuther Music 

Activity Fund. The donation is to be used to purchase guitars.  
 
Administrative Recommendation 
 
Administration requests the Board of Education approve acceptance of the above listed 
gift(s), grant(s) or bequest(s) as per Board Policy 1400, to authorize the establishment 
of appropriate accounts to monitor fiscal activity, to amend the budget to reflect this 
action and to publish the budget change per Wisconsin Statute 65.90(5)(a). 
 
 
Dr. Joseph Mangi 
Interim Superintendent of Schools 


